
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 6 of 2017 
Safe operation of vessels. 
 

Date of Issue: 11th October 2017  
 

1. The COLREGS apply to all vessels while operating within Eyemouth 
Harbour limits. 
 

2. Care must be taken when entering or leaving that other vessels are not 
in the entrance or committed to entering. 
 

3. Moving vessels must not create a wash that endangers or damages other  
            vessels and particular regard must be given to smaller and slower boats. 
 
 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


